ISSUED: April 7, 2010

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION
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In the Matter of
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC MEMORANDUM
COMPANY

2009 Integrated Resource Plan.

On February 26, 2010, counsel for Portland General Electric Company (PGE)
filed a status update stating that PGE scheduled a technical workshop for parties on March 135,
2010, and that PGE would submit a proposed schedule after the workshop. I ask that the parties
submit either a revised Integrated Resource Plan schedule or an update on the docket status by
Monday, April 19, 2010.

Dated this 7% day of April, 2010, at Salem, Oregon.

Mrai Pree S
Shani Pines
Administrative Law Judge




